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RULE NO.: RULE TITLE: 

25-30.350: Backbilling 

Notice of Change/Withdrawal 

NOTICE OF CORRECTION 
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Notice is hereby given that the following correction has been made to the proposed rule in Vol. 39 No. 71 , April 11 , 

2013 issue of the Florida Administrative Register. 

Docket No. 120246-WS 

The Public Service Commission has made typographical corrections to Subsection (2) for Rule 25-30.350 to read: 

(2) In the event of an overbilling, the utility shall refund the overcharge to the customer based on available records. 
If the commencement date of the overbillling cannot be determined, then an estimate of the overbilling shall be 
made based on the customer's past consumption. 

I:\F AR-Notices\120246ws.doc 

:0 
~ 
() 
n-1 
< rn 
Q 

I 
Tj 
IJ 
(/) 

0 

0 I 8 8 3 APR 11 ~ 

FP SC-COHMISSIOH CLERK 



Notices Submitted to/Confirmed by Administrative Code & Register Staff - eRulemaking ... Page 1 of 1 

About Us Contact Us !::!gjQ 

Home Advanced Search MyFLRules Rules Open for Comments 

Agency Main Menu 
Manage mv profile 

You are cu rrently logged in ( Log Out ) 

Notices Submitted to/Confirmed by Administrative Code & Register Staff 

Notices Confirmed by ACR 

Not ices Submitted to ACR 

ID 

v<"2872693 

Rule No./ 

Organization 

25-30.350 Backbilling 

Rule Title Section Issue 

Notice 4/12/2013 Vol. 39/ 72 

12874245 4/ 11/ 2013 FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION Meeting 4/ 12/ 2013 Vol. 39/ 72 

12874148 4/ 11/ 2013 FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION Meeting 4/ 12/ 2013 Vol. 39/ 72 

Notices Confi rmed by ACR 

ID 

Back to Agency Home 

Rule No./ 

Organization 
Rule Title Section Issue 

None 

Home Advanced Search I MvFLRules I Rules Open for Comments I About Us I Contact Us I Help 

Copyright and Privacy Policies I Accessibility Statement 
Copyright @ 2010 State of Florida Department of State 

Date 

4/ 11/ 2013 

4/ 11/ 2013 

4/ 11/2013 

Date 

Under Florida law, E-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your E-mail address released in response to a public reco rds 

request, do not send electronic mail to thi s entity . Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing. 

https://www.flrules .org/agency/agencyNoticeList.asp?type=l 411112013 


